
 

At Brockenhurst CE Primary School our vision is to inspire a love of learning, within a nurturing Christian environment. 

 

“Loving, Hopeful, Thankful” 

N E W S L E T T E R :  I S S U E  1 6   14th May 2021 

 2019    Welcome:  School Notices: 

Dear Parents and Friends of Brockenhurst CE Primary 

  

Thank you for your continued support and patience during these COVID 
times. The respect you show each other in distancing and wearing masks 
is much appreciated. The children are happy and eager to come in each 
morning and we will continue to make school feel as normal as possible. 

Clubs are running well and Badger’s Rest has growing numbers. 

  

At present we are looking at whether there would be sufficient interest to 
run a holiday club for the first 2 weeks of the summer term: weeks 
commencing 26th July and 2nd August 2021. The club would run from 
8am to 5pm with drop off between 8-8:30am and pickup between 4:30-
5pm from the school hall door. Cost of sessions would be £25 per day 
which covers 2 staff on duty and a morning and afternoon snack. Children 
would need to bring their own packed lunch. If we have in excess of 10 
children daily we will be able to make the offer firm. Could you please 
email Shelley at the school office to express interest and days required 
before the half term holiday. 

  

 

 

 J Littlewood, Head Teacher 

j.littlewood@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk 

 

 • Please may we remind parents not to bring dogs on to 
the school site at pick up and drop off times, unless it is a 

young puppy in your arms.  

• Thank you to the PTA who have supported the Y6 day 
trip to Swanage meaning that the cost to parents has 
been reduced.  

• HC3S who run our school kitchen have a job opportunity 
available for a catering assistant for our school. This is for 
10 hours a week (11.30am-1.30pm), term-time only, at 
£9.25 per hour. If you would like an informal conversation 
about the position please contact Caroline Keats on 
07834 123228. 

• Last week, all year groups were able to enjoy scooter or 
skateboarding lessons. Great fun was had by all….. 

 

R e a s o n s  t o  c e l e b r a t e :  

 

 Important Dates: 

I am delighted to tell you all that thanks to the £4500 donation from the 
PTA, along with cooking equipment and lots of time from Mr Groves, the 
children's kitchen is up and running. Instead of occasional cooking 
sessions the children will now be able to cook a minimum of once a term. 
In time we will be looking for some volunteers to help in running these 
sessions. If you donated in any way to the project THANK YOU!  

 

  

24th May 

31st May-4th Jun 

7th June 

1st July 

5th-8th July 

7th July 

15th July 

23rd July 

 

2021-22 

2nd Sept 

3rd Sept 

6th Sept 

 

 

YR 2021 induction meeting 

Half Term 

Inset Day 

Y6 day trip to Swanage 

Y6 Bikeability 

Highcliffe Induction Day 

Bag2School 

Last day of term 

 

 

Inset Day 

Inset Day 

Return to school  

Pause For Thought 

“The Pessimist Sees Difficulty In Every Opportunity. The Optimist Sees Opportunity In Every Difficulty.” – Winston Churchill 
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